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Dear Parent/Carer

As you may already be aware, French, and German are the foreign languages taught at Wollaston.  Students currently learn one of these languages throughout Key Stage 3, and then have the option to continue with it to GCSE.  Your child may already have been studying French for some time at their primary school, and for this reason you may wish them to continue with it at Wollaston.  Alternatively, they may like to start afresh with German.  We are sometimes asked which the easiest language is to learn.  In our opinion both languages are equally fun and challenging.  At Key Stage 3 we have an exciting curriculum in languages and are certain that your child will enjoy their studies whatever their choice of language.  With hard work, students at Wollaston are well placed to secure a good qualification in a foreign language in later years.

If you have a strong preference for your child to study a particular language, please email one of the following:

french@wollaston-school.net
german@wollaston-school.net

Please remember to include your child’s full name in the email.  

The above mailboxes will not be able to receive requests after Friday 10 June. 
We may not be able to accept language requests after this date if our classes are full.

Should you have any queries please email Mrs Helen Berry:  berryh@wollaston-school.net.  

Please do not pass languages requests on to primary schools as these sometimes go astray.  

Yours faithfully

H Berry

Mrs H Berry
Head of Modern Foreign Languages
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